Two meetings set for Coyote
Awareness Month

Last month, the Costa Mesa City Council designated April as
Coyote Awareness Month.

As part of that, the Police Department will hold two Coyote
Community meetings to help inform the public about how to deal
with coyotes.

Two date options are available so everyone has a chance to
join.

The first is Monday April 15 from 6 to 8 p.m. and the next is
Tuesday April 23 also from 6 to 8 p.m.

Both meetings will be held in Conference Room 1A at Costa Mesa
City Hall.
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